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Comments: Most people are good with sharing with all the activities.  It's the private-for-profit businesses coming

in and setting up shop on public lands that is part of the concern.  Our snowmobile (NWGC) club has provided

huts but they are open to everyone, the forest service forbids overnight use and we are forbidden from even

asking for donations for the hut use or maintenance.  

 

Every sled rider on the mountain pays for a sled registration therefor is directly contributing to the winter

grooming program.  There isn't a program in place yet for these multi day/night rentals to contribute to the

grooming program.


